
From: Linda Szewczyk <linda.szewczyk@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 1:36 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com>; ledell.zellers@gmail.com; All Alders 
<allalders@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Option C of the Madison Oscar Mayer Special Area Plan - continuing Madison's legacy. 

 
I support the City of Madison Oscar Mayer Special Area Plan, but for Pete's sake please give Option C - 
Conservation and other opportunities to purchase and save all 30 acres of the Hartmeyer property historic 
wetland and surrounding upland ecosystem, priority.  There are some very informed and engaged 
citizens asking you to please listen carefully on this subject as well as the opposition to the F-35s. After 
all, isn't this what we want for the Madison community - listening to the voices of its citizens?  Please lets 
build on Madison's legacy! 
 
Thank you!  
 
Linda Szewczyk   
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